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Sunday, July 30, 2023
	 8:45 am	 Choir Rehearsal
	 9:30 am	 Sunday School
	 10:30 am	 Worship Service
     corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome

Monday, July 31, 2023
	 5:30 pm	 Nominating Committee Mtg.

Tuesday, August 1, 2023
	 5:30 pm	 Missions Committee Meeting

Wednesday, August 2, 2023
	 5:30 pm 	 Bible Study
			   Colossians 3
	 6:30 pm	 Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, August 3, 2023
	 12:00 pm - 2:00 pm Food Pantry

_____________________________________

Summer Bible Study- Colossians Chapters 1-4

Bring your dinner and join Alex as he presents the 
book of Colossians on the following Wed. evenings at 
5:30 pm. 
July 12 - Colossians 		  August 2 - Colossians 3
July 26 - Colossians 2   	 August 9 - Colossians 4

Save The Date
Our next churchwide, outdoor gathering will be 

Wednesday, September 6. 



First Baptist Church at Worship
A Summer in Rome

July 30, 2023
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Romans 8:26-39; Matthew 13:31-33, 42-52

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
“Worthy of Worship”

 Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“The Power of Nothing“

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  	 Alex Lockridge - (606) 401-9011
If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a 
message on voice mail. Messages will be monitored at 
regular intervals.   
Deacon: 	  Jane Chandler - (606) 215-1203

  
   July 23, 2023 Offering Summary
   Budget Offerings		  $         7,166.00	
   YTD Budget Offerings:		  $    355,519.40
   YTD Budget Goal:		  $    430,086.00
   Loose Change Offering for April	 $               24.01

   Loose Change received in July will be used for 
   Central Baptish of Corbin’s clothing ministry.

In finding ways to reduce overhead expenses, 
we have realized a cost savings by reducing 
the Builder size from 11 x 17  to 8.5 x 11 size
paper.   

Sanctuary Flowers 

Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, July 30, 2023 
are placed in memory of RUTH MYERS in 

commemoration of her birthday
by

The David Myers Family
___________________________

Deacon Recommendations 
You are invited to recommend 5 persons 
to serve as deacons for the upcoming three 
year term. Nomination forms are available 
in the Sanctuary or can be requested from 
the office. You will list the name(s) of those 
you recommend along with a brief state-
ment giving reasons for your nomination. 
The following are currently serving and 
not eligible for nomination at this time:
Ruth Bradley		  David Myers
Stan Brasher		  Sherry Pace
Jane Chandler		 Nancy Rich
Donna Davis		  Nettis Sosh
Bill Hacker		  Jeff Tipton
David Landrum	 Todd Tremaine
Daniel Lowe		
Nominations need to be submitted no later 
than Sunday, August 13. 

_____________________________
2023 Scholarship Recipients!
Letters will be going out this week re-
questing copies of your 2023-2024 tuition 
statement.  If you do not already have your 
copy, please be in contact with the school to 
obtain a copy to submit to FBC.  

We were saddened to learn of the passing 
of FBC and Winsome Sunday School class 
member, Lolita (Lita) Duncan.

____________________________

A gift has been given to the General Fund in 
honor of Paul Sims

by 
Pat Conrad

____________________________

We ARE looking for Rummage Sale volun-
teers!  We utilize volunteers to assist with 
set-up beginning the week of July 31, as well 
as workers during the sale Aug. 10-12. And 
it is always nice to be able to provide food 
for these very busy volunteers, if anyone can 
volunteer to provide lunch and/or snacks. 

We ARE accepting donated Rummage Sale 
items! The best time to drop-off would 
be Tues.-Thurs. after 10:00 a.m. Or you 
can call the church during business hours 
(8:00-4:00) to make sure someone is here 
to accept your donations. All donations are 
appreciated!  


